
Network Strategy Programme Steering Group 
 
 
Network Strategy Programme Steering Group is coordinated and Chaired by 
Transport Scotland. 
 
In October 2013 Transport Scotland sponsored a project to seek advice from the 
Tripartite group (Transport Scotland, Caledonian Maritime Assets Ltd and CalMac 
Ferries Ltd) of what a programme of vessel retentions, acquisitions and disposals may 
look like in order that the delivery of the Ferries Plan could be fulfilled.  The key project 
deliverable is the Vessel Replacement and Deployment Plan.  
 
The remit of the Group is to determine and develop clear roles and responsibilities for 
the operator (CFL) and the asset owner (CMAL) in the retention, acquisition and 
disposal strategy of the Clyde and Hebrides Ferry Service (CHFS) fleet.  In addition, 
port infrastructure maintenance and improvement strategy plans within the CHFS 
network are also discussed and developed within the Group. 

 
This strategic approach is intended to enable optimal delivery of the Ferries Plan and 
to ensure that the on-going delivery of lifeline ferry services on the CHFS network will 
continue to be fit for purpose and benefit from investment decisions which are 
transparent and well informed.   
 
Network Strategy / Programme Steering Group membership 

The membership of the Group will consist of representatives from: 

 Transport Scotland (TS) 
 Caledonian Maritime Assets (CMAL) 
 CalMac Ferries Ltd (CFL) 

 

The following is an update from CMAL of 18/5/17 to the PSG on Vessels 801 and 
802:  
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 


